TLU College Republicans delivered the "September 11th Remembrance Book" that TLU students signed in the ASC on September 11th to the Seguin Fire Department thanking them for their service. Students pictured (left to right) are Sydney Moore, Nathan Gigee, and Karen Dagel.  (Photo by Mac Nwosu)

News

The Human Race Machine – It’s a rare chance to see oneself in a new way – literally. The Human Race Machine, which will be on the campus next week is an entirely unique diversity experience, giving viewers the opportunity to envision themselves as a different race. 

Designed to demonstrate that race is not a biological phenomenon – there is no gene for race – the Human Race Machine uses a camera inside a private booth to capture a participant’s image, and then the participant can use a joystick to morph the image into someone very different – different race, age, gender or facial anomaly .  

Everyone is invited to use the Human Race Machine while it is on campus, Oct. 5-9. It will be in the ASC Conference Room C, 9 a.m.-8p.m.  A powerful, yet subtle diversity tool, the Human Race Machine allows participants to move beyond appearance, and contemplate a deeper human connection.

In conjunction with the Human Race Machine, TLU will be showing the movie “RACE: The Power of Illusion.”  The film, which is free and open to the public, will air at 7 p.m. on Sunday, Oct. 4 and Wednesday, Oct. 7 in Wupperman Little Theatre.

The Human Race Machine visit is co-sponsored by Texas Lutheran University and the Guadalupe County Community Symposium.  For more information, visit www.humanracemachine.com. 

Luther Lectures –  The TLU community is invited to attend a series of Wednesday evening lectures, “Luther and His Catechisms,” presented by Scholar in Residence, Dr. Bill Russell. The series meets throughout the semester, from 7:30-8:30 p.m. in Tschoepe Hall 201. The lectures explicate the historical and theological aspects of Luther’s catechisms, as well as their implications for contemporary church life. Each lecture is designed to “stand on its own” and drop-ins are welcome.

Hispanic Dance – Today’s dance workshop on Spanish Folkloric dance (la jota) has been moved from its originally scheduled location and will be in the ASC Fireside Room at 1 p.m. Learn about the dance and also the symbolism of the traditional attire and the history of the dance.  This event is part of Hispanic Heritage Month.
